
May 12, 2025 

EXCITING MENU UPDATES FROM RDF (REGIONAL FOOD DISTRIBUTION FACILITY) 
We’re thrilled to introduce new, delicious options to our rotating three-week menu, featuring delicious 
new additions crafted to bring comfort and variety to our residents’ meals. The changes include: 

Chicken Shawarma - Tender, flavorful, and seasoned to perfection. 
Lemon Smooth Cottage Cheese - Creamy, lightly sweet, and refreshing. 
Cinnabon Pudding - A cozy, cinnamon-spiced treat.  
Strawberry Turnover Cookies - A delightful fruity treat. 
Gluten-Free Snickerdoodles & Brownies - More inclusive sweet options to 
enjoy.  

We regularly update our menus with seasonal favorites and special holiday 
meals, so there’s always something new to try.  

We value your input! Do you or your loved one have a 
suggestion or need to change or update a preference?  
We’d love to hear from you! Just ask to speak with a 
member of our Food Service team. Bon appétit!   

VILLA ROSA CELEBRATES MOTHERHOOD WITH MP 
RESIDENTS 

Earlier this month, we welcomed a group of mothers and their 
babies from Villa Rosa to Misericordia Place. It was a great 
opportunity for our residents to interact with young families and 
pass on valuable advice about motherhood. 
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The next Resident Council will take place on 
June 12th at 10:30-11:30am.  Megan from Food 
services will be attending to talk about the food 
service!  For questions on Resident Council, 
please call Aliyah in Social work at 204-788-8435 
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